

Newsletter 19th October 2018



Welcome to our newsletter...

<u>Last day of Half Term</u> Friday 26th October 2018 <u>Inset Days 2017/2018</u>

Monday 5th November 2018 Monday 25th February 2019 Friday 24th May 2019

Next Week

Monday 22nd Y4 Swimming Don't forget your kit!

Monday 22nd – Y6 Recycling Workshop

Monday 22nd Archery Club Y1/Y2 3.35-4.30

Monday 22nd - Halloween Disco; 6.15-7.15 KS1 7.30-8.30 KS2

Tuesday 23rd Guitar Club 3.35-4.35

Tuesday 23rd Fencing Club Y4/Y4 3.35-4.35

Wednesday 24th Clarinet Club 3.35-4.35 – Date changed from Tuesday 23rd – this week only

Wednesday 24th Dodgeball Club KS2 3.35-4.30

Thursday 25th – Foundation/KS1 Open Afternoon 3.00-3.30

Thursday 25th Cheerleading Club KS2 3.35-4.30 **Friday 26th** Non-Contact Boxing Club Y4/Y5/Y6 3.35-4.30

November

Friday 9th Remembrance Day Visit (Nursery)

Friday 9th Remembrance Day Afternoon (Whole School)

Monday 19th Parents Evening

Tuesday 20th Parents Evening

Wednesday 28th Y3 Trip to Creswell Crags

December

Tuesday 4th Reception & KS1 Christingle

Tuesday 11th Reception Concert

Wednesday 12th Reception Concert

Wednesday 12th KS1 Nativity Performance

Thursday 13th KS1 Nativity Performances

Wednesday 19th Reception/KS1 Christmas Party

Thursday 20th Visit to the Panto (Whole School)

Friday 21st Carols in the Playground

Letters will follow to give you further details about some of these events.

Latest

Letters This Week:

- Remembrance Day Visit (Nursery)
- Remembrance Day Afternoon (Whole School)
- Key Stage One Open Afternoon (Foundation/Y1/Y2)
- Junk Modelling Materials (Y1)
- Visit to Creswell Crags (Y3)

Halloween Disco

Tickets have been sent out this week for the discos so please check your child's book bags etc.!!!

Just a quick reminder, that all children need to be collected on time by an adult after the disco. No children will be allowed to walk home by themselves or out to a waiting car. Thank you.

Mrs Lomax

Data Collection Sheets

It is very important that our data is up to date in school at all times. We need to be able to contact you at any point during the day and to know about any medical issues to do with your child that will make their time at school safe and happy. You will have received your current details in an envelope. Please could you check them and change any details that are incorrect, missing and/or new information. All sheets need to be signed and returned to your child's class teacher by Friday 9th November.

For full details on how we use your personal information can be found in our privacy statement which can be viewed on our website or a copy obtained from the school office.

Holocaust Centre Trip - Y6

Year 6 had a thought provoking day at "Beth Shalom" The Holocaust centre. They were lucky enough to meet a real Holocaust survivor, listen to her story and ask her questions. The children came back with a real insight into the events that occurred as a way of finishing our World War 2 topic.

Mrs Brandrick-Smith, Y6 Teacher





Contact us: 01623 452 770 Email: office@forestglade.notts.sch.uk Website: www.forestglade.notts.sch.uk